
 

 

26th May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 3 Day Trip – The British Museum 
 
On Wednesday 14th June 2023, both Lynx and 3 Astra classes will be going on a trip to The British 
Museum. This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to consolidate their education in History and Art.  
We will be visiting both the Egyptian and Greek galleries to see wonders such as the Rosetta Stone 
and Parthenon Marbles. We also hope to visit further galleries relevant to our topics that we have 
been studying in RE this year.  
 
We will be travelling on London Underground from Southgate Station to Russell Square and eating a 
packed lunch at the museum. We plan to leave school as soon as the register is taken and be back 
by home time.  
 
This trip is free and does not require any payment. 
 
If any of our parents/carers would like to volunteer to accompany us, please let us know on the slip 
below and return it to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Constantinides and Mrs Pavlou 
Year 3 ClassTeachers 
 
 
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Year 3 Day Trip – The British Museum 
 
 
I am able/I am unable to volunteer and help with my child’s class on Wednesday 14th June and be at 
the school office by 9am. 
 
 
Adult Helper ……………………………………  Child’s Name …………………………………………….   
 
Class …………………………………….………  Parents Signature ……………………………………… 
 
 

 


